

TO:

Ed Zuercher

City Manager

FROM:

Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING THE GENERAL POLICE

**DATE**: March 1, 2018

TOWING SERVICES REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

This memo is to clarify the Concurrence/Previous Council Action section of the General Police Towing Services – Requirements Contract – RFP 17-182 (Ordinance S-44262). On Oct. 12, 2016, the Public Safety and Veterans Subcommittee recommended issuance of the Request for Proposals (RFP) for the General Police Towing Services for the Phoenix Police Department in four zones with approved criteria as noted. On Nov. 30, 2016, the City Council approved the issuance of RFP 17-182.